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The accounts should be self explanatory but the highlights are as follows: 
 

 This is the first full year that the branch has been active since 2019, hence the 
increase in subs. Majority of members have returned to ringing and some new 
members recruited. 

 The subs received are slightly inflated as include some late receipts for 2021/22. 
 Resumed branch activities has meant that savings have been made in postage. 
 Grant paid to Naunton 

 
Isobel Murphy 
North Cotswold Branch Treasurer 


